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Dear parents and carers, 

 

RE: Work Experience placements  

 

At Caroline Chisholm School, we are always striving to provide enriching educational opportunities 

for our students, and one way we do this is through work experience placements. These 

placements offer our students valuable insights into the professional world, help them explore 

potential career paths, and develop essential skills. 

 

As we prepare for our Year 10 students' work experience programme, we are reaching out to our 

school community to explore the possibility of work placements within our parent network. If you 

are a business owner, or if you work for a company that could accommodate a Year 10 work 

experience student, we would greatly appreciate your support in providing this opportunity. 

 

The work experience placement will last for one week and will take place from 27 November to 1 

December. During this time, students will have the chance to immerse themselves in a real work 

environment, observe day-to-day operations, and learn from experienced professionals in various 

fields. 

 

Hosting a work experience student can be a rewarding experience. It provides an opportunity to 

share your knowledge and expertise with a young individual, contribute to their educational and 

personal development, and give back to the community. 

 

If you are interested in hosting a Year 10 work experience student, or if you have any questions 

about the program, please contact our work experience coordinator, Mrs McTaggart, at 

careers@ccs.northants.sch.uk or 01604 264314. We will be happy to provide more information, 

discuss the details, and co-ordinate the placement. 

 

We thank you in advance for considering this opportunity to contribute to the growth and 

development of our students. We look forward to hearing from you and appreciate your 

continued support of Caroline Chisholm School. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs McTaggart 

Assistant Principal 
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